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Phone (home/mobile)

 

Email
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I wish to speak to Council about my submission

 Yes	  No

(Hearings are scheduled for 27 and 28 May 2021.  
If you tick Yes, we will contact you to arrange a time.)

Postcode

 

Your details

Sub no.
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Send us your 
feedback by 5pm  
21 May 2021

You can share your views by: 

Completing this submission 
form and returning it to us by 

•	Visiting our office  
at 15 Queen Street, Te Kuiti 

•	Emailing to  
haveyoursay@waitomo.govt.nz  
(scan and pdf or take a photo)

•	Posting to  
FREEPOST 112498 
Waitomo District Council 
PO Box 404 
Te Kuiti 3941

Visiting our website  
waitomo.govt.nz/10YP and  
completing the Online Form

The Local Government Act 2002 requires 
submissions to be made available to the public. 
Your name and/or organisation will be published 
with your submission and made available in 
a report to elected members and to the public. 
Other personal information supplied (such as 
address / email address) will be removed from 
the public copy.  
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What do you think about our plans for projects and activities? (p.16–25)

 

My comment on this proposal

 

What do you think about our plans for finances and rates? (p.26–33)

 

Any other comments?Proposal: Postponing the Harmonisation 
of Water Supply Rates
Council proposes postponing completion of the harmonisation 
of water supply rates until Year 4 of the 10 Year Plan. This 
is because of concerns about rating affordability for Te Kuiti 
ratepayers and because the future model for the delivery 
of water services is uncertain.  

 �Option 1 
I agree with Council’s preferred option to postpone 
the harmonisation of water supply rates until Year 4  
(2024/2025). 

 �Option 2 
I would prefer that Council keeps the status quo and 
complete this work as planned in Year 1 (2021/2022), 
noting this will largely impact Te Kuiti ratepayers. 


